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No Students On-board during School Bus Accident

We want to inform you about an incident that occurred this morning involving one of our district's
school buses. We are relieved to report that no students were on board at the time.

What Happened

e A school bus was involved in a traffic accident this morning.
e The incident took place between the elementary and secondary routes.
e No students were present on the bus during the accident.

Next Steps

e We are working closely with the bus company to gather more information.
e A thorough investigation of the incident is underway.

Our Commitment
The safety of our students is our top priority. We are grateful that no students were involved in
this incident and will continue to maintain our high standards of transportation safety.

Thank you for your understanding and support.
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